September 2, 1965

Planning Commission
County of Hawaii
Hilo Armory
Hilo, Hawaii

Attention: Mr. Raymond Suefuji, Director
Gentlemen:

At its meeting on August 20, 1965, the Land Use Commission
voted to approve the grant of & special permit to Kohala Kim
Chee, Inc. to allow a 5' x 18' addition to the existing building
on a parcel of land containing approximately 6.447 acres, being
a portion of L.C. Aw. 10863, Kokoilki Homesteads, North Kohala,
Hawaii, and covered by TMK 5-5-04-42,

mxmid for your informatiom is the staff report.

Very truly yours,

GEORGE §., MORIGUCHI
Encl. - 1 Executive Officer
¢c: Chairman Thompson
Eohala Kim Chee, Inc.
Department of Texationm



